
Koon Addition, Columbia County FL

Plans Addendum
(In Compliance with the 2020 Florida Building Code)

Prepared By: Marty J. Humphries, P.E. # 51976
7932 240th St., O’Brien, FL 32071
(386)935-2406

The following clarification is in addition to, and supercedes (where applicable) the plans
prepared for the Koon Addition plans dated 07-29-19.

    

1.) The Koon Addition pla
020 Florida Building

Code as designed.

 


